
From: Schlotman, Mike <mike.schlotman@kroger.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/29/2013 9:47:24 AM
Subject: shelter cove ground breaking

Katherine,

I know the Governor has an incredibly busy schedule but was wondering if there was and chance she will be available 
next week?

Thanks for your help on this and hope to see you during Heritage week.

Mike
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